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Date: March 11, 2020 

 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Re:   H.S. Competitive Gym Scoreboard Bid Results 
 

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the Monday, March 16, 2020 

Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss the approval to purchase 

scoreboards for the competition gymnasiums at Churchill, Franklin, and 

Stevenson High Schools from Daktronics in the amount of $26,292.00, plus a 5% 

contingency for a total amount of $27,610.00. These will replace the current 

scoreboards, which are at end of useful life and beginning to fail. The new 

scoreboards will use LED lighting and be controlled wirelessly.  

This purchase will be through the District general fund. Please let me know if 

there are any questions. Thank you.  
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c:  Board of Education 

 


